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September 20, 2019 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

On October 11, 2019 we will host the “Golf Fore Grace” 
Charity Golf Tournament at Heritage Hills, benefitting Grace 
Academy, a premier Christian school in York, Pennsylvania. We 
offer classes for preschoolers through elementary, with plans to 
expand through high school in the future. Over these last six years, 
we’ve tripled our student body, now serving 56 students 
representing over 50 families in our community!  

Our desire is to continue offering affordable, private, Christian education to families in our 
community. Fundraisers such as this golf tournament are an important part of helping us grow by 
providing the financial support we need from generous donors and golfers. These funds help meet the 
operational and expansion needs of our school. If you would like to be a Sponsor for this year’s golf 
fundraiser, please send your tax-deductible donation to Grace Academy by Monday, September 
30, 2019.  The address is listed below. For more information about us, please feel free to visit our website 
or contact me directly. 

 Thank you for considering being an important part of helping our school impact families in 
York through offering affordable, Christian education. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Shane Lehman 
Director 
Grace Academy  
Director@GraceAcademyOfYork.com 
www.GraceAcademyofYork.com 
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